
2017 Update  
2017 IS SET TO BE ANOTHER GREAT YEAR.  WE ARE HOPEFUL TO INCREASE OUR 
MEMBERSHIP AND OUR ATTENDANCE AT THE SHOWS.  2016 WAS AN EXPERIMENT THAT 
WORKED AND THIS NEXT YEAR WE WILL INCREASE OUR ADDED MONEY A BIT AND TRY TO 
INCREASE OUR DONATIONS AND SPONSORSHIPS SO THAT WE CAN STILL HAVE A BREAK 
EVEN OR SLIGHTLY PROFITABLE SEASON. 

WE DID A SURVEY OF THE MEMBERSHIP AND SOME FELT WE SHOULD TRY TO HAVE MORE 
ADDED MONEY AND PRIZES AT OUR SHOWS. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!!  IT HAS BEEN SUGGESTED THAT IF EVERYONE COULD DONATE 
$100 DOLLARS WITH THEIR MEMBERSHIP COMMITMENT, WE COULD ACCOMPLISH OUR 
GOALS.  IF THAT IS NOT POSSIBLE , WE WOULD LIKE  YOU TO  GET A DONATION.  MAYBE 
FROM YOUR FRIENDS OR FAMILY,  BANK, HARDWARE STORE, FEED STORE, 
VETERINARIAN, TACK STORE ETC.  THIS WOULD ASSURE US A SHOW SCHEDULE THAT 
WOULD KEEP US IN THE BLACK.  

THE SURVEY ALSO TOLD US THAT THREE SHOWS WERE PREFERRED SO THEY ARE 
SCHEDULED-----MAY 3-7 GRAND JUNCTION, JULY 7-9 RIFLE AND OCT 13-15 IN GRAND 
JUNCTION. 

 OUR YEAR END AWARDS WILL BE HELD  AT OUR FIRST SHOW WITH AN EXHIBITORS 
DINNER.  

SO WITH LAST YEAR HAVING A POSITIVE RESULT, WE ARE AGAIN EXPERIMENTING BY 
TRYING TO PROVIDE FOR ALL OF OUR MEMBERS AND MAKING OUR FIRST SHOW INCLUDE 
ADDED MONEY FOR BOTH OPEN AND NONPRO RIDERS, ALONG WITH SOME BIGGER 
DONATED PRIZES FOR THE LIMITED NON PRO CLASS. SO FAR WE HAVE A BAR B QUE AND 
A $150 GIFT CERTIFICATE. 

WITH ALL THAT BEING SAID….LET’S GO OUT AND GET SOME DONATIONS OF MONEY, 
SERVICE OR ITEM AND LOOK FORWARD TO A GREAT 2017.  BE SURE TO JOIN THE CLUB. 

THANKS FOR ALL THAT YOU DO AND TO ALL WHO HELP OUT TO MAKE THIS A GREAT CLUB. 

DARLYNE WOODWARD AND THE NEW BOARD FOR 2017 

 

 


